
January 12, 2021 
 
Dear Ms. Abrams, 
 
On behalf of the Board of Three Parks Independent 
Democrats, I am writing to congratulate you on the work you 
have done to register voters in Georgia, leading to the critical 
role you played in flipping the Senate for the Democrats. 
 
You are a beacon of hope and a stellar example of what 
grassroots efforts can accomplish. Given the events of the 
past week, you could not have succeeded at a better time. 
 
Three Parks, an Upper West Side political club in NYC, has 
worked for progressive candidates for the past 45 years. In 
the 2020 elections, we ran a virtual storefront and hosted 
campaign tables for Biden/Harris, and remained focused on 
helping elect Democratic senators. We are proud to have 
sent over 2,500 postcards to registered voters in Georgia 
urging them to vote for Rev. Raphael Warnock and Jon 
Ossoff. 
 
We look forward to supporting you in implementing a truly 
progressive, fair and just agenda that Georgia and the 
country so desperately need and deserve. Whatever you 
decide to do next, you can count on Three Parks to help 
send postcards, make phone calls, and text Georgians to 
help get out the vote! 
 
Best wishes and warm regards, 
 
Lorraine Zamora 
President 
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